
COVID-19 Team Report and Recommendation to Tribal Council May 24, 2021 
To align with State and CDC guidelines and local data, the COVID Team is 
recommending the following protocols to be implemented on June 7, 2021. 

 Fully vaccinated individuals will no longer need to wear a mask indoors in 
public places where vaccination statuses of individuals are checked. 
 

 Your card or a picture of your card will need to be shown to enter Tribal 
buildings. If proof cannot be provided, masks needs to be worn. Masks will be 
required in areas where people are not asked about their vaccination status.  
 

 Masks are no longer required for people who are outdoors, though masking is 
still encouraged, especially in crowded places and for people who are 
unvaccinated. 
 

 It is managers and supervisor roles to provide a protective work environment, 
this includes more stricter rules according to job duties. 
 

 Continue with 100% work force with Tribal offices. 
 

 Each building will be required to submit a plan to their GM’s and or Directors 
with how they will slowly return back to opening buildings. Hours open to the 
public needs to be posted. New hours to be posted starting June 1, 2021. 
 

 Temperature taken daily and logs needs to be kept on file in case there is an 
exposure in the building so contact tracers can access if necessary.  
 

 Buildings no longer will be closed when there is an exposure.  Each case will be 
reviewed and evaluated separately and sections will be sanitized. 
 

 Those who use tribal vehicles as part of their job and have passengers need to 
wear masks at all time.  
 

 If any Tribal employee travels out of state and they have no COVID symptoms, 
they can report to work, but if they had not been vaccinated they are required 
to take a COVID-19 test within 4 days upon their return with documentation 
that they are negative.  
 


